
September 13, 2021

Campus Outreach Ole Miss Organization
Sent electronically to 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2021022501 & 2021022301

Dear Campus Outreach Ole Miss Organization:

On Tuesday, September 7, 2021, you accepted responsibility for violating the following
University Conduct Rule(s) and Regulation(s):

Noise Violation
Student Organizational Conduct
Violation of Other University Policies (Unregistered Event)

As such, you have been issued the following sanctions:

You have been issued a disciplinary warning. This warning is a written notice given to draw
your attention to the fact that your behavior was not appropriate with University policy. Please
understand that should a breach of University policy occur again or you are found responsible
for any future offenses, you may expect to receive more severe disciplinary action.

To increase your understanding of how your behavior impacted others and the community, you
are required to complete a presentation on the event registration process and what the
organization should have done. The presentation can be in a video format or a powerpoint
format. If it were a physical presentation, it should last 15 minutes. It is due no later than 5PM
on October 8, 2021.

Effective immediately, you have been placed on disciplinary probation through October 8, 2021
or upon completion of the educational project. During this probationary period, if you are found
responsible for violating any University policy, the violation will be dealt with more severely.



 

You will be held accountable for completing all of the sanctions as described. Failure to comply
with sanctions may result in additional charges from the Office of Conflict Resolution and
Student Conduct.

If the content of this letter differs from your recollection, you must contact me via email as soon
as possible. Students who do not complete sanctions within the time frame required are subject to
the Educational Sanction Non-Compliance and Monitoring Policy in the M Book.

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and you experienced an equitable
process in alignment with our community values identified in the Creed. If you have questions,
please feel free to contact me at temurry@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

 

Tracy Murry
Director of Conflict Resolution & Student Conduct

CC: Shannon Richardson, Advisor


